
 

Looking For A 

Part Time Job? 
 

The Tribal Youth Conservation Corps 

Is looking for (1) Youth age14-25 

The position will be part-time till June of 2018 

 

The youth will work on restoration and 

 environmental projects on Tribal lands 

 

Applications must be filled out in full 

Applications are due: by 5:00pm Friday, December 8, 2017 

 

For any questions contact Joey Selzer at 251-368-9136 ext. 2541 or by 

email at wselzer@pci-nsn.gov 
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